Dodson, Jan

To:

Reed, Steven

Subject: RE: Notice of Deficiency

From: Kayla Osterhout <Kayla.Osterhout@globalinx.com>

Date: July 26, 2012 3:35:27 PM CDT

To: "steve.reed@psc.mo.gov" <steve.reed @ psc.mo.gov>

Cc: "steven.reed@psc.mo.gov" <steven.reed@psc.mo.gov>, "gencounsel@psc.mo.gov"
<gencounsel@psc.mo.gov>

Subject: Notice of Deficiency

Mr. Reed,

My company 5LINX Enterprises Inc. is attempting to file/submit an application for registration to provide
interconnected voice over Internet protocol service; however, it was been declined for certain reasons.
In section #3 of the application, it references a Missouri Lawyer; would our Registered Agent be
sufficient? If it’s an absolute must to have a MO lawyer, could you recommend one as my company is
out of state? Secondly, the notice of deficiency states that the application did not contain a signature,
street address, telephone number, facsimile or e-mail and from the attached file, | believe | have
provided the correct contact information on page 1 of the document. If this is not the area you’re
referring to can you please clarify?

I look forward to hearing back from you shortly as we are eager to have this matter cleared up.

Kind Regards,

Kayla A. Osterhout | Tax Analyst
5LINX Enterprises, Inc.

275 Kenneth Drive

Rochester, NY 14623

Office: 585.321.5772



